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Dear Sirs

RE: NOTIFICATION OF INTENDED WORKS TO TREE(S) AT
11 GLOUCESTER CRESCENT LONDON RW1 7DS

We confirm receipt of your letter of the 10% instant, the contents of which RAES
we have noted. : ~

From our letterheaded paper, you will note that we are the mirror opposite
building facing Parkway and the tree that is intended to he removed is only
feet away from our building.

May we refer you to vour records, where you will note that on this particular
site there have been two other trees which have now been removed by the
same applicant and it has caused extensive damage to the fabric of our
building and it was subject to an insurance claim exceeding £300,000.00.

Our rear wall has now been rebuilt and we have been in occupation since
2013.

The purpose ol our letter is to ensure that the council imposes a condition to
be encompassed within your approval that the tree is taken down at periodic
stages as 1o allow the ground to rehvdrate and thus avoid heave.
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H this condition is not impoesed, then we would have a recurrence of our rear
wall being damaged that would cause disturbance to our offices if the wree is
removed instantanecously.
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We await your reply.

z¢) felsivesy: Lolay Hauve, 283 Lonten Hag 6HE



